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CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL

March 20th, 1930.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I enclose herewith a letter from Miss Ellen 

I wrote her
Ballon

which speaks for itself. some weeks ago telling 
her that any further correspondence respecting the so-called Friend-

ship Gift should be conducted with you.

It, of course, will be highly desirable, in the 

event you are in New York during the week of April 7th,for you to 

pass upon the piece of sculpture, in order that no one will be 

taken by surprise when it gets here.

I will not be in New York at that time as I am 

leaving shortly for a trip over some American lines in „thj

Yours very trul-

I
South.

General Sir Arthur Currie, ;
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,' 

McGill University, 
MONTREAL.
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